
 

Dates for this term…  

Tuesday 3rd October 

Open the Door to Learning  

End of school—4:30pm  

Reception—Year 6 

 

Wednesday 4th October 

World Animal Day  

 

Thursday 5th October 

Burgers and Bangers Free 
Lunch  

Reception—Year 6 

 

Friday 6th  October 

Owl Class Visit to Blakemere 
Village   
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Friday 29th September 2023 

We have had another great week at Darnhall. Year 2 enjoyed 
their residential to Tattenhall and a trip to the ice cream farm! 
Year 5 also had a super day at the Clonter Theatre on 
Wednesday.  
 
A big thank you to everyone who donated cakes and delicious 
treats for our Macmillan Coffee Morning. 
 
Please see the email sent regarding flu vaccinations for all   
children from Nursery to Year 6. You will need to click on the 
link and give consent by Tuesday 10th October at 12 noon 
for your child to receive the vaccination.   



Please ensure that children 

are bringing a clear,          

labelled water bottle to 

school everyday. 

A big well done to this week’s    

attendance winners  

 Fox Class  

Fox Class had a good attend-

ance of 97.5% this week.  

They have been rewarded 

with 15 minutes of extra      

outdoor play.  

 

Uniform orders will be sent 

home with children on a 

Thursday. The link to our 

shop can be found on our 

website.  



























School Lunches  

Next week is Week 2. 




